
1700 Flight Way
Tustin, CA 92782 

 

Aaron Futch 
Associate General Counsel 
Virgin Galactic 

 
October 12, 2023 

Via electronic mail (lauren.wolfe@travelersunited.org) 

Lauren Wolfe 
Counsel 
Travelers United 

Re: Cassie De Pecol 

Dear Ms. Wolfe: 

I write on behalf of Virgin Galactic in response to your request, on behalf of your client Travelers United 
(“TU”), for information regarding Cassie De Pecol, an influencer who claims to be Virgin Galactic’s “first 
sponsored astronaut.” I have reviewed our records and can confirm that Ms. De Pecol is not one of 
Virgin Galactic’s customers (called “Future Astronauts”), either sponsored or otherwise. Accordingly, Ms. 
De Pecol’s claim to be a “sponsored astronaut” with Virgin Galactic is false. 

We have sent a cease-and-desist letter to Ms. De Pecol’s counsel on the same date as this letter 
demanding that she cease using Virgin Galactic’s name or claiming any relationship with our company. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at  aaron futch at virgin galactic . com if you have any further 
questions. 

Sincerely, 


